

June 24, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Nathalia Mellies, Esquire The City of Key West P.O. Box 1409 Key West, Florida 33041-1409 (305) 809-3872 Nathalia.Mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Re: Assignment of Fuel Supply Agreements on December 1, 2021 from John R. McKenzie Jobber, Inc., a Florida corporation and Marathon Bulk Plant Facility, LLC, a Florida limited liability company (collectively, the "Assignor") to Sunshine Gasoline Distributors, Inc. ("Sunshine") (the "Assignment")

Dear Ms. Mellies:

In connection with the above-referenced Assignment, this letter shall serve as the formal notice and request that Sunshine desires to remain supplying fuel to the City of Key West (the "City") under the same terms and conditions as the agreements between the City and Assignor. As you know, Sunshine has been supplying fuel to the City for over six months and wants to continue the fuel supply agreement(s) ahead of the next city meeting in early July. Please advise if you require anything further from Sunshine.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me or my attorney, David Hendler at 305-747-1324 or david@dbhpa.com. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Sandra Reus Vice President

cc: David Hendler, Esquire (david@dbhpa.com)

File